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Issue 33: 2011 - Term 4 - Week 4     “A proud member of the Camden Haven Community of Schools”











Monday 31st October 2011








Coles Dockets





I would like to extend a very, very big vote of thanks to all our contributors to the Coles Docket collection, local and out-of-area. The response has been wonderful, and once again we have been receiving dockets from our school families as well as relatives, friends and total strangers who wish our school well.





A big thankyou also goes to Mandy Bartlett, Katie Nolan and the children for the exhaustive counting of dockets each Friday. The children have completed their choices from the Coles on-line sports equipment catalogue and the items are to  be delivered  early in 2012.





School Assembly this Wednesday!





Our next School Assembly is this Wednesday at 2:15pm. All parents, relatives and community members are welcome to attend. The children are going to perform a dance that they have been practising in their Morning Fitness program. Parents will be asked to gather in the playground at the end of the assembly. Don’t forget – the Money Tree Raffle will be drawn at this time, too. Thank you all who have supported this fundraiser. Proceeds of $134.00 to date will help towards the expense of the bus charter for the School Swimming Scheme at the end of term. All tickets need to be handed in to the office by Tuesday afternoon.





�����





School Surveys





Thankyou to those families who have returned their surveys. Could all outstanding surveys please be handed in this week. These results are needed to organise school targets for next year. Please do not label the surveys with any names.








Annual Book Fair 


ADVANCE NOTICE








Our SCHOOL BOOK FAIR will take place on Monday 7th November.





Please mark this date on your calendar and spread the word around our community! 





We will have a great selection of books for sale. Don’t forget to stock up for Christmas and birthdays! 





If you would like to make a donation of spare change towards a book for the school library, there is a collection tin at the shop.
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�COLLECTION REMINDERS





Money Tree Raffle Tickets by Tuesday afternoon


School Surveys


P&C Christmas Raffle Donations to office


YEAR 6 BIKE RAFFLE ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !


(More tickets available from the office!)








Linda Xerri


Relieving Principal
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Congratulations to Lana Read who was our P&C Powerball winner for last week.





MONEY TREE RAFFLE


This raffle will be drawn at the School Assembly on Wednesday this week. Funds raised so far are $134.00. A big thankyou to all our contributors. Please hand all tickets in to the office by Tuesday afternoon.





CHRISTMAS RAFFLE


It’s that time of year again when the P&C start to organise the Christmas Hamper to raffle at our Presentation Ceremony.  All donations towards this fundraiser will be welcome. Please leave them at the school office in the box in the foyer. Many thanks.





MOBILE PHONE MUSTER


Don’t forget to dispose of those old mobile phones by leaving them in the green box in the school foyer.








Mandy Bartlett


P&C President









































UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS





Dates�
Term 4�
�
2 Nov�
 School Assembly 2:15pm�
�
4 Nov�
Mrs Jones away – Mrs Webster  is replacing her for the day�
�
7 Nov�
Book Fair held at school�
�
	


 REGULAR EVENTS





Monday mornings�
Student Banking


Please hand in to office�
�
Tuesdays


�
Library Lesson


Please bring library bags�
�
Thursdays�
Scripture 12:15pm�
�
Friday �
Student homework returned to school�
�
Friday�
Canteen orders to be placed in red ‘Cookie’ tin in office before school �
�



 


 CANTEEN  NEWS     


 


Thank you for your support for last 


Friday’s canteen!





This week’s menu, Chicken and Rice or Tofu and Rice, will be at the usual price of $4.00 and will include a drink. Drinks are: - freshly squeezed orange juice or a fruit slushie (made of crushed ice and fruit). 


  


Don’t forget the $10 lunch order limit for a family of more than 2 children, ie. 3 meals for $10.





This week’s lunch order forms are attached to the newsletter.





Lyn Schmitzer


Canteen Manager
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P & C NEWS





�





�





COMMUNITY  NEWS





MUSIC LESSONS


Bec Harris {local music teacher} 


is offering lessons again.


Mondays @ Hannam Vale  3 - 6 


Saturdays @ Waitui 9 - 12 


Guitar $25 - 45 minutes


Piano/Singing $20 - 30 minutes


All lessons include grade 1 general music theory course.


Family rates available. Daytime - Adult - Children lessons. 


For further details contact Bec 0431 58 23 74 (SMS OK) 


or � HYPERLINK "https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=880bc2bfd0164f75afab9c08615f146b&URL=mailto%3abexxy_76%40yahoo.com.au" �bexxy_76@yahoo.com.au� 








MUSIC LESSONS


Private tuition available in piano, 


flute, singing and theory.


Shared lessons available $15 per half hour per student.


Experienced Teacher  Sheriden Sommerley


is based in Port Macquarie 


Contact Sheriden on Ph: 6581 3089
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